
Upper School at-a-Glance

	 Monday, September 7
	 No School; Labor Day

	 Tuesday, September 8
	 New Student Orientation
	 10 am–2 pm (All Students Entirely 
	     New to Harley)

	 11 am–2 pm (Grade 9 Orientation 
	     for all Freshmen)

	 Wednesday, September 9
	 Grade 12 Orientation by Cohort
	 Oaks 9 –11:30 am 
	 Acorns 12:30–3 pm

Thursday, September 10
Grade 11 Orientation by Cohort
Oaks 9 –11:30 am
Acorns 12:30–3 pm

Friday, September 11
Grade 10 Orientation by Cohort
Oaks 9 –11:30 am
Acorns 12:30–3 pm

Monday, September 14
Grade 9 Orientation by Cohort
Oaks 9 –11:30 am
Acorns 12:30–3 pm

Tuesday, September 15
The regular class schedule begins (Upper School Day 1)  
(with Oaks on campus; Acorns at Home)

Phased in Return to School Schedule: 
To rebuild connections, to process the past six months, to learn and adhere to new safety practices.

Upper School Day 9: 
In coordination with the Middle School, there will be regularly scheduled days when all students will 
remain off campus. Teachers will, however, be available for office hours from 10 am–noon.  

Day 9 may also be used for catching up, working ahead, asynchronous activities assigned by teachers, 
club meetings, or other Harley-based activities. The campus will meanwhile get a thorough cleaning.

Community Time
Appended to lunch, Community Time replaces Upper School’s traditional end-of-the-day Advisory 
Period. Daily Community Time may be used for advisor or club meetings, as well as all-school or class 
meetings or other school programming such as Social Emotional Learning.  

New This Year

Upper School hours: 8:30–3:15

Face Coverings
Harley will require ALL students to wear an acceptable face covering as defined by the CDC at all times while on campus.

Acceptable face coverings include but are not limited to cloth-based face coverings (e.g., homemade sewn, quick cut) 
and surgical masks that cover both the mouth and nose. No masks with valves, gaiters, or bandanas.

Face coverings must be worn so that both the mouth and nose are covered at all times.

Additional supplies of disposable face coverings are available at the front entrance and nurse’s office for those who arrive 
on campus without an appropriate face covering.


